CALARA NEWSLETTER 1st NOVEMBER 2019

Today we will be entertained by Singer Mick Abbott

ART & CRAFT- Chris Coleman Friday afternoons
There are Christmas cards for sale in the small hall. All hand made by our craft members. Please make the time to have a look. There are some really unusual ones, also small boxes to put little presents in for the Christmas tree. All profits made from the sale of these items goes into club funds.

OUTINGS- Ann Perriman
Trip to the Royal Albert Hall 6th November. As we will not have time to have a meal when we arrive in London,might I suggest that everyone takes some refreshments with them.

LINE DANCING- Jackie Baker Wednesday afternoons.
Our Christmas Celebration is on the 11th December which is the last class of the year. We return on the 8th January with new beginners invited to join the first class when it will be back to basics. If you would like to learn to dance please join us at 1.15pm on Wednesday afternoons. For more information contact Jackie.
SHORT MAT BOWLS- Chris Frost Tuesday afternoons.
The bowls group meet on Tuesday afternoons 2.45pm-5.00pm

HOLIDAYS- Judith Woods
CALARA holiday 2020- Llandudno

Names and deposits of £20 and optional insurance of £28.95 will be collected today. Cheques payable to CALARA.

We will be staying at the Four Oaks Hotel situated on the promenade from 13th June for 7 nights. There will be excursions on three of the days and hopefully a theatre trip will be included in the price which should be about £650. For further information contact Judith.

CRIBBAGE- Gwen Hawkes Monday afternoons.
The Cribbage group meet in the committee room every Monday afternoon 2.00-4.00pm cost is £2 including refreshments. New members always welcome. Contact Gwen.
WHIST- Gwen Hawkes- Wednesday afternoons.
The Whist group meet every Wednesday in the committee room 1.15-3.15pm cost is £3 including raffle. New members urgently needed. If you would like to learn contact Gwen.
ELASTIX- Barbara Lowe Monday mornings.
There are 2 classes on Monday mornings at 10.00am and 11.00am

CHRISTMAS PARTY- Friday 13th December 2.pm-6pm
We will be collecting the money for the party in the small hall. £5.00 each. We would prefer cheques if possible please payable to CALARA. If you have not yet got your name down but would like to come please tell the person collecting the money so they can add your name to the list. We can only cater for 120 people.

WALKS- Sylvia Wadeson
RAMBLE- Friday 29th November. This is a variation on the Bearsted walk of 2 years ago which aims to keep on firm ground and made up paths and there are no stiles. Walking boots and sticks are recommended. The walk is approx 4 miles long and takes in areas of Bearsted and Downswood, following the river Len into Mote Park before returning through Roseacre. Meet in the car park just past Holy Cross Church, Bearsted(ME14 4EE) ready for a 10.00am departure. For details contact Chris Baker.
STROLL-Friday November 8th. This months stroll will be an amble along the river path to Tovil and back. We will meet at the Archbishop's Palace Gardens at 10.15 for a 10.30am start. After the stroll those who wish can have coffee somewhere. This will be decided on the day. In case of bad weather or the threat of it this walk will be cancelled. Leader- Sylvia Wadeson.
SINGING GROUP- Terry Moyle- Thursday afternoons.
The singing group meet in the small hall on Thursday afternoons 2.00-3.00pm

LUNCHES-Irene Songhurst
The next lunch will be on Thursday 28th November at the Walnut Tree, Forge Lane. See Irene to book.

WEB SITE.
OUR WEB SITE IS YOUR WEB SITE. Please take a look at our web site www.calara.org.uk
It will have up to date news,a calender of what's on,the current newsletter and lots of other information,as well as useful links to other web sites.

We are looking to expand the photo gallery,so if you have any pictures from outings or events  you would like published,please send them in.
NEXT MONTHS MEETING- December 6th. We will be entertained by singer Trevor Styles who will be singing us some Christmas songs.

